
From: Alex Damien
To: Halliburton, Bobby
Cc: Judith Allen
Subject: RE: Sewage Credit
Date: Friday, May 29, 2020 2:19:49 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

Hi Bobby,
Yes, I would have been the one you spoke with.  I will ask the water utility to send your usage so I
can review it again.
We will let you know when it is scheduled for Board of Public Works review and approval.
Thanks,
Alex
 
 
 
Alex Damien, P.E.
City Engineer
 
City of Waukesha  Department of Public Works – Engineering Division
130 Delafield Street | Waukesha, WI 53188-3616 | 262-524-3600
O:  262-524-3907 | C:  262-349-6515 | adamien@waukesha-wi.gov | www.waukesha-wi.gov
 
 
 
 
 

From: Halliburton, Bobby [mailto:rhallib@amazon.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 11:59 AM
To: Alex Damien <ADamien@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Sewage Credit
 
NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 

 
Hey Alex –
 
It’s hard to believe we’ve been in our house for now a full year but I wanted to reach out to you
regarding a sewage credit for the very large water bill we had from watering our sod this past year.  I
believe it was you that I spoke with about a year ago.  Our address is 2500 Marie Circle, Waukesha
53189. 
 
Please advise when you have a free moment.  Thanks!
 
Bobby Halliburton
Physical Security Program Manager
Central North America Loss Prevention | Global Security Operations
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e: rhallib@amazon.com
p: cell 262.258.8293

 
 
Bobby Halliburton
Physical Security Program Manager
Central North America Loss Prevention | Global Security Operations
e: rhallib@amazon.com
p: cell 262.258.8293
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